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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6.7 
billion over the next four years to deliver 190 
new and upgraded schools to support 
communities across NSW. In addition, a 
record $1.3 billion is being spent on school 
maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW.

New primary school for Jordan Springs 

A project is underway to provide a new 
public school for Jordan Springs. The project 
will include:
• innovative learning spaces

• a library and a hall

• modern core facilities such as staff and
administration areas

• a covered outdoor learning area (COLA)

State Significant Development 
application submitted

The State Significant Development 
application (SSDA) has been submitted and 
a determination is expected soon.

Pending approval, works are expected to 
begin in the coming months.

Community information session

You are invited to attend a drop-in session 
to meet the project team and find out more 
about this project.

Date:    Wednesday 18 September
Time:   4 - 6pm
Venue: Jordan Springs Community Hub

  2/6 Cullen Ave, Jordan Springs

For more information contact:

School Infrastructure NSW
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

New primary school for Jordan Springs

Project update September 2019

Progress summary

Early works are underway, which includes 
preparing the site for the school building.
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